
 Family caregivers with loved
ones in long-term care (currently
or in the past) in Saskatchewan

are invited to share their
experiences regarding end of life

nutrition care (e.g., eating,
drinking, hydration).

PLEASE CONTACTWE WANT TO HEAR YOUR
PERSPECTIVE

We want to hear about your experience with end of life nutrition care.

Take part in a 45-60 minute virtual
focus group discussion

heather.alford@usask.ca  
Heather Alford

Do you have a loved one in a 
long-term care home?
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